Your pathway begins at...

Glendale Secondary School

Learn about all our exciting secondary school options, while getting to know your
future school and teachers, at our Grade 7 & 8 Information Night:

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2022

145 RAINBOW DRIVE, HAMILTON, ONTARIO
6-7:30 PM.

To learn m about Grade 7 & 8 Information Nights, go to hwdsb.info/InfoNights2022



http://hwdsb.info/InfoNights2022

